
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

This letter is being sent to introduce you to the John Bellino Charitable Foundation. Our Board of 

Directors formed in 2023 and is chartered as a 501(c)(3) organization – Tax ID 93-2178696. Our mission 

is to fund scholarships for deserving high school graduates who are going on to pursue a career working 

in the construction trades. 

The foundation was established in memory of my late husband John, who passed away of a sudden 

heart attack on April 3, 2023, at the age of 57. John was a loving and devoted husband, who lived every 

day making sure that I felt loved, cared for and supported. He was a fierce protector of his family and 

friends and was always willing to offer a helping hand to those in need. 

John was also passionate about his career as an electrician. He worked in the trades as a Union 

Electrician for over 30 years, overseeing one of the largest groups of electricians working on Boston’s 

“Big Dig.” He subsequently went on to teach the younger generation of tradespeople at the Greater 

Lawrence Technical School - a career he took very seriously.  

Our goal is to continue John's legacy by supporting those who want to pursue a career in the trades. 

However, we can only achieve this with the help of generous donations from members of our community. 

Therefore, we kindly ask you to consider making a donation to our cause and help us keep John's 

memory alive. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kris Bellino  

Kris Bellino, President 
John Bellino Charitable Foundation 

10 Sierra Court 
Methuen, MA 01844 

www.johnbellinocharitablefoundation.org 

         Checks payable and mailed to: 

Board Members:                     The John Bellino Charitable Foundation 
                                                                                                                                  c/o Kris Bellino 
 Nicholas Bellino  Nancy Doyle                                                   10 Sierra Court 

 Charles Coppola Marianne Russell                                            Methuen MA 01844 

 Paula Coppola  Warren Russell 

 Kathy DiFraia  Diane White  

 

 

 

The John Bellino Charitable Foundation was established to provide financial support to high school graduating students from Methuen 

to further their education by awarding scholarships or by providing resources to purchase the tools or supplies needed to successfully 

perform in their chosen career. 


